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 Gus Gazzard COMMNT2014/7683/P 30/12/2014  15:20:21 I object to this development on the following grounds:

The proposed building, by reason of its height, scale and detailed design, would be harmful to the 

streetscene and the character and appearance of the Dartmouth Park Conservation Area, which is 

contrary to policy CS14 (Promoting high quality places and conserving our heritage) of the London 

Borough of Camden Local Development Framework Core Strategy and policies DP24 (Securing high 

quality design) and DP25 (Conserving Camden's heritage) of the London Borough of Camden Local 

Development Framework Development Policies.

The proposed building, by reason of its height and scale, would block views across the site of adjoining 

designated public open space and thereby harm the setting and public enjoyment of these areas of open 

space, contrary to policy CS15 (Protecting and improving our parks and open spaces and encouraging 

biodiversity) of the London Borough of Camden Local Development Framework Core Strategy.

4 Grove Terrace

nw5 1PH

 Nicholas Haag OBJCOMP

AP

2014/7683/P 01/01/2015  21:50:34 1 the construction of the sixth form La Swap building on the historic

greens in front of the school, which have not been built on for the last 200

years;

2 the demolition of the Heath building, which is environmentally

harmful. It could be refurbished, as has been done with a number of other

similar buildings;

3 the construction of the new teaching block very close to Lissenden

Gardens;;

4 the materials and design of the new gym, which it looks like is

still proposed to be concrete with some greenery growing on it. This ugly

façade will be one of the key views from Grove Terrace.
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